
 
Temporary Closure of Miners Marsh Trail Access Point on Klondyke Street 

 
July 2, 2024 

 
 
The access point to Miners Marsh Trail off Klondyke Street in Kentville will be temporarily closed on 
Tuesday, July 2, from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. This closure is necessary to allow for important underground work 
to be completed in the area. 
 
While Miners Marsh will remain open to the public, we kindly ask all trail users to respect the barriers, 
work crews, and equipment in place and avoid the affected area until the work is complete. 
 
The underground work planned for July 2 is part of the ongoing prep required for a larger project that 
will involve the replacement of infrastructure servicing the Regional Sewer Treatment Plant in New 
Minas. The work associated with this project is scheduled to take place this summer. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your cooperation and understanding 
as we work to improve our infrastructure. 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Louis Pearson 
Manager of Engineering   
Municipality of the County of Kings 
lpearson@countyofkings.ca 
902-690-6192 
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